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Dear Parent/Guardian,
We are reviewing our asthma policy which recommends that our school keeps an asthma register for children who have asthma. We also have an emergency relief inhaler that can be used for any child within the school who has a diagnosis of Asthma or has been prescribed a reliever inhaler.
Your child will still need their reliever in school which is clearly labelled with their name/expiry date and instructions/dose.
Please fill out the form below with information about your child to help us update our records.
If your child does not have a spacer or have had an asthma review in the last 12 months, please arrange an appointment with your GP.
Many thanks

	
	Please tick

	I confirm that my child has been diagnosed with asthma    
	

	I confirm my child has been prescribed an inhaler                
	

	My child has a working, in-date inhaler and spacer clearly labelled with their name, which they will have with them at school every day
	

	I have provided a copy of my child's Personal Asthma Action Plan
	

	Please tick if you DO NOT wish the school to use the schools’ inhaler in an emergency    
	

	Child's Name:
	Class: 


	Your name:
	Relationship to Child: 


	Your signature:
	Date:
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